

THE MSIS PTA IS LOOKING FOR CLASS PARENTS

It's time to find class parents for the 2019-2020 school year. If you are interested in being a class parent, please fill out the bottom portion of this form and return it to your child's teacher by <u>Friday</u>, <u>September 6, 2019</u>.

Class parents have many responsibilities that will require you to be available during the school day, for example, assist the teacher with parties and projects throughout the year and assist the teacher throughout all Field Day events. You will also be required to find volunteers for various programs including Jump Rope for Heart, Sports Night, Student Socials and various other events throughout the year. If you have young children, please be sure to arrange for care since bringing young children into the school is not always feasible.

PLEASE BE AWARE, selected class parents MUST be available on two important dates: September 10, 2019 9:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. for the PTA Meeting and Class Parent Tea, and September 16, 2019 for Open House 6:30 p.m. (Grade 3), 7:10 p.m. (Grade 5), and 7:50 (Grade 4) where you will meet the other class families, collect PTA membership dues, and collect class dues. Please keep in mind, that you must be a dues-paid member of the PTA for the 2019-2020 school year if you are a class parent, so join early. You or a representation from your class will be expected to regularly attend PTA meetings to keep yourself and your class informed. We will brief you on everything at the Class Parent Tea. If you have any questions, please feel free contact either of us.

Contact: Paola Aspromonti and Robi Bart at <u>sawmillcopresidents@aol.com</u>	
	Return to your teacher by Friday, September 6, 2019**
I would like to be my child's clas House.	s parent. If I am chosen I will be at the Class Parent Tea and Open
Name:	Child's Name:
Grade: Teac	her:
Telephone/Cell Phone #:	
Email Address:	